
 

 

 

 

 WORKSHOP MEETING 
 BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 TOWN OF REDINGTON SHORES 

 WEDNESDAY, MARCH 23, 2016 – 7:00 P.M. 

 

MINUTES 

 

 

   

Present upon roll call: Commissioner Henderson, Commissioner Kapper, Commissioner Branch, Vice Mayor 

Holmes, Mayor Adams and Attorney Denhardt. 

 

OLD BUSINESS                             
Switching to LED Lighting on Town Streets – Tabled for next Workshop Meeting 

 

Park Updates – Basketball Court, New Playground Structure – Constitution Park 

Commissioner Henderson has been gathering quotes to resurface and fix up the basketball court.  Three 

companies have been contacted, two sent in quotes to resurface, the third company did not send in a quote.  

Commissioner Henderson also spoke to the Commission about the condition of the playground structure at 

Constitution Park.  It was recently shut down for repairs; which our maintenance men did take care of.  Some of 

the areas on the structure are under warranty, but the labor is not included.  The Parks and Recreation 

Committee have met several times and recommend to the Commission to take out the old structure and replace 

with a new structure and adding a shade cover.  Commissioner Henderson will continue to research the 

purchase of a new structure and report back to the Commission. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

 

MISCELLANEOUS 

 

Regular Meeting – Wednesday, April 13, 2016 – 7:00 p.m. 

Workshop Meeting – Wednesday, April 27, 2016 – 7:00 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Mary F. Palmer, MMC 

Town Clerk 


